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I am opposed to this bill. As a semi-retired Pomeranian breeder and exhibitor I highly 

hope this bill is tabled and or tossed. I already pay a kennel license fee and am 

inspected yearly by my county. (Columbia). I only raise one to two litters per year, but 

have enough dogs to obtain a license.  

This bill would harm hard working people who enjoy the sport of showing and 

breeding their own dogs. We live on budgets like everyone else and can't afford any 

additional costs. All funds received, on my end, go back into my dogs for vet bills 

which are out of control. The State of Oregon would be better served to investigate 

and possibly regulate vet prices and or how they serve their clients. Leave the small 

people alone and let them love their animals and enjoy their dog shows and dogs! 

Sorry, a bit personal this is, but it is how I feel. I can't afford additional licensing, and I 

don't want the added intrusion into my life and how I choose to live it. Whether I 

breed one litter, no litters or five litters a year and sell a few of those puppies so that I 

can continue to do what I love! Thank you! 


